PET(4)-10-12 : Tuesday 19 June 2012 P-03-197 : Save the Vulcan



Head Office
THE MARCOL SUITE, EAST WING,

IVOR HOUSE, BRIDGE STREET, CARDIFF CF10 2TH
Telephone: 029 2023 1444 Fax: 029 2034 1944

E-mail: enquiry@marcolholdings.com

Abigail Phillips
Petition Committee
National Assembly for Wales
Cardiff Bay
Cardiff
CF99 1NA

29th May 2012

Sent by e-mail at petition@wales.gov.uk

Dear Ms Phillips

Re The Vulcan Pub

I have received a letter from William Powell AC/AM who understands that the pub has now been closed by Brains the Brewers.

This was due to the fact that it was completely uneconomical to run and a future could not be seen for it in its current location.

Owing to the interest that was shown in preserving the pub I can confirm that it has been donated by ourselves to the National History Museum at St Fagans where it will be rebuilt in its former glory.

Kindest/regards

Derek I Rapport